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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

February 10, 1989

MEMORANDUM FOR: Victor Stello, Jr.
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON THE
PROGRESS OF GE ADVANCED STANDARD PLANT
REVIEW, 2:30 P.M., TUESDAY, JANUARY 24,
1989, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE
WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND
(OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by representatives of the General
Electric Company and the staff on the status of GE's advanced
boiling water reactor submittal for licensing certification.

Representing the General Electric Company were:

Ä Dan Wilkins, General Manager
Advanced Boiling Water Reactor Program

Ä Patrick Marriott, Manager
Licensing and consulting Services

Ä Joe Quirk, Manager
Advanced Boiling Water Reactor Certification

The Commission requested a periodic status report on the
activities discussed in SECY-89-013.

(EDO) (SECY Suspense: 7/31/89)

(Subsequent to the meeting, SECY-89-013 was released to the
PDR.)

The Commission requested that staff:

1. Inform industry on a timely basis on any new design and
operating requirements being considered by the staff.

Page 1



M890124.txt

Ä 2 Ä
105

2. Assure that the Commission is involved early in the
development of new requirements for advanced reactors.

cc: Chairman Zech
Commissioner Roberts
Commissioner Carr
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Curtiss
OGC
GPA
PDR - Advance
DCS - P1-124
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